
THE COLLABORATOR  |  JES Enrichment Newsletter      |   March/ May  2024|     Issue #6



The Extraordinary Earth Project:
I want to give a huge shout out to the Kindergarten students 
for their fantastic participation in The Extraordinary Earth 
Project! Additionally, a special mention to Mrs. Bala's class, 
which was the only classroom to have students who submitted 
art pieces for the fundraiser. Well done!





Lōkahi Art Project with 5th Grade:
Let's give a round of applause to our 5th-grade students for actively 
participating in the Lōkahi Art Project this year. We wish them all the best 
as they graduate to middle school!



Students also used A.I. to assist
them with this art project!





Sneak Peek to Next Year's Hawaiian Studies Curriculum:

I am excited to share that this SEL Hawaiian Studies Coloring 
Book will be an integral part of next year's curriculum. Each 
student will receive a book as part of their learning experience.

Wishing you all a wonderful summer break and 
looking forward to seeing you next year!



STEAM 3-5 Ms. C

All students worked on an 
Ahupua’a mural that included 
hanging native birds and three 
dimensional Ohia trees. We 
learned that the health of the 
forest depends on the ecosystem 
services that the native forest 
birds provide. 3rd grade 
students wrote letters to the 
birds thanking them for these 
ecosystem services such as 
pollination and seed dispersal.



STEAM 3-5 Ms. C

A hui hou 5th graders!

5th grade students decorated a stone to place 
in the Laau lapaau garden as a farewell 
celebration. 

The stones will be there permanently as a 
tribute to the time students spent at JES :)



STEAM K-2 Andree Paradis

Ms. A’s STEAM classes finished up the 2nd Semester learning about the Ocean Science and 
the Environment. Students completed various projects using a variety of mediums comparing 
what makes up sand, creating their own coral reef composition, labeling reef fish anatomy, 
(honu) turtles, hermit crab, monk seal lessons, discussing whale migration, shark habits, 
aquaponics vs. garden soil growing, the problem with marine debris, and concluded with 
using recycled wood framing their own personal paintings.

I always love the challenge of creating hands on earth and ocean science lesson plans that I 
think students mostly enjoy learning from doing. 

Looking forward to our next school year!

Ms. A



Computer with Mr. Keo Genus, MFA, MSW
Aloha and Mahalo to all reading about the good works we do for President Thomas Jefferson 
Elementary School. This year, our computer classes accomplished many great things!

At this point we have K-3rd grade students that had very little contact with a computer to now 
capable of logging in to our Surfer Lab account, and logging in to our typing platform to do 
independent work.

These students practiced the Qwerty song on each class meeting  to help with memorizing the 
order of keys on the keyboard, allowing them to make quick connections between what they see 
on the screen and their fingers. While, there are always more room to improve, I am confident 
that each students has excelled in their typing skills! 

To make note of their excellence, many students from K-3rd grade will be receiving a President 
Thomas Jefferson Elementary School Computer Class “super typers” at the end of the year. This 
award, is not to be taken lightly or for  granted. Only students who showed a perfect score on 
their modules (10-13 lessons each) will receive such honor. 



For our last quarter, students in 4th and 5th grade  focused on apps. From producing AI 
Art to re-writing the story of Malama the Monk Seal (a story by Andree Paradis) these 
students got to experience softwares that they will likely use again in high school. 

This quarter’s highlight was making a calendar for “Mother’s Day”  and coding for 
“Castle Crasher”  a vr.vex challenge. Check out their examples below! Above all, good job to 
all 4th and  5th graders!










